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            18.12.2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would first like to apologise, as many of you seem not to have received the original letter back in 

November, regarding Mrs Durrant leaving Laughton.  

I am therefore sending an amended version of the letter to make you aware of the new staffing 

arrangements from January, which were sent out in the same letter. 

After a successful interview, I would like to welcome Mrs Katy Orme to our staffing team at Laughton; she 

will join the school after Christmas, working in EYFS and KS1. Mrs Orme is an experienced TA who has 

worked in a similar sized local primary school and who has experience working across all year groups.  

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Vicki Brown 

Head of School 

t: 01323811306 

e: office@laughton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

w: www.laughton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs RM West 

Head of School: Mrs V Brown  
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